Dear Parent
I hope you and all your family are keeping well at this difficult and challenging time. 
The first block of work ran up to the Easter break. 
The next block of work will be available for collection at the school on Friday the 17th April. Work from the first block and reading books can also be returned to your class teacher on this day. 
We have divided families into 3 groups to ensure numbers are manageable and safe for this collection.
I ask that families come in the order outlined below. 
Family Surname beginning with following letters; 
Letter B – L		9.45am – 10.45am
Letters M & Mc	11.00 – 11.45am
Letters N - W 		12.00 – 12.45pm

Any parent who is unable to come at the allocated time can come to the school between 9.30am – 10.45am on Monday the 20th April.

We ask all parents to follow the PHA advice when attending the school. If you have any of the symptoms associated with Covid-19 please arrange for someone else to collect your child’s pack.

If you have any queries, please contact your class teacher or myself by email.
· Mrs Martina Meehan  	mmeehan578@c2kni.net
· Mrs Anne Murray 		amurray394@c2kni.net
· Mrs Siobhan Meehan 		smeehan445@c2kni.net
· Mrs Paula Gallagher 		pgallagher466@c2kni.net
· Mr Liam Magee 		lmagee459@c2kni.net 

Thanks for your support and cooperation at this time.

Regards
Mr Liam Magee
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